
Dyth Da Parents and Carers, 

Skiff and Lugger Class have experienced wonderful trips out this week in the 
glorious sunshine to Paradise Park and The Barbara Hepworth Museum. Skiff 
enjoyed a fossil workshop as part of their dinosaur project and visiting all the 
different animals and watching them being fed. Whilst Lugger completed a sculpture 
workshop after a guided tour around the museum with a specialist. The children 
enjoyed the gardens and were given sketch books to draw the sculptures in the 
garden.The children as always were polite and behaved impeccably and this was 
noted by members of staff from both venues. 

Well done to the year 2 children who’ve been working hard in their KS1 SAT’s tests. 
They all approached them calmly and with a smile-great work all of you we are very 
proud! 

This week the Year 3/4 football team played against Alverton at Mounts Bay school 
and won 6-2. Well done boys on your success. 

Some children from Lugger and Schooner Classes had a fantastic time taking part in 
the Quad Kids athletics competition on Thursday against other local schools. The 
children took part with confidence and enthusiasm and Lugger children came first. 
They arrived back at school proudly wearing their gold medals!  

Thank you to Mr Ansell, the parents, children and members of Mousehole community 
who turned up to help at the community garden last Saturday. The weather was kind 
and they managed to accomplish a lot of weeding in preparation for planting and 
growing this summer. 

Thank you to Luggers for providing all the cakes for the cake stall today and all your 
support buying them! 

Please can you make sure that you use the railed pathway up 
to school and not walk up and down the hill to keep 
yourselves safe. We have cars and delivery vehicles coming 
round that corner and it is difficult to see and past. Thank 
you for your support in this. 

A letter explaining the class structure for the next 
academic year has been sent home with your child. 

Hope you have a fantastic half term and we look forward to 
seeing you for an 8.45am start on Monday 3rd June.  

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL:133
GWYNVER:255 
SENNEN:212
PRAA SANDS:219

Headteacher awards this week for 
Theo and Arthur for their wonderful 

descriptive writing using similes. 
Also Caleb for his fantastic use of 

decimals in maths.

Lugger enjoying their trip to 
the Barbara Hepworth 

Museum.

Skiff had a 
fantastic time 

visiting Paradise 
Park-feeding the 

animals and 
finding the 
dinosaurs.

Well done to all the children who 
represented us at the athletics 

Quad Kids competition and to the 
Yr3/4 for achieving a gold medal!



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term: 
Half Term w/b 27.5.24 
Sports Day 5.6.24 (Changes to dates) 1pm 
Back up Sports day 26.6.24 (Changes to dates) 1pm 
Yr 2 Swimming Friday 7.6.24- 5.7.24 
Lugger Parent Lunch 7.6.24 
Mazey Parade 29.6.24 at 1pm 
Humphry Davy Yr 6 Transition Day 2.7.24 
Schooners Parent Lunch 5.7.24 
Schooners Cake Stall 5.7.24 
Operation Kernow Practice (Lugger Class)at The Minack 
Theatre 15.7.24 
“Gruel” School Production 11.7.24 1pm/6pm 
“Gruel” School Production 12.7.24 1pm 
Operation Kernow Concert (Lugger Class)at The Minack 
Theatre 15.7.24 
Lugger brass assembly for parents 18.7.24 9.15am 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 23.7.24 2pm 
End of term 23.7.24 
2023-2024 INSET Days: 
INSET DAY 24.7.24  SCHOOL CLOSED 











